Dear Parents of Rising 9th Graders,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Guilford County Schools is hosting a virtual information session Wednesday Feb 8th, 2023 from 6PM-7:30PM. Get information on the registration process and how to help your child transition from middle to high school from GCS Counseling Services Department.

You must register using the website below to receive a link to the session.

Guilford Parent Academy / Calendar of Events (gcsnc.com) to view the flyer
Or register directly at Meeting Registration - Zoom



Kind regards,
Your NWMS Counseling Department
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